
Freemasonry@86 News - 8 July 2022 

 

 

 
Welcome to your news and information update for the 'Progressive Orders of Freemasonry' 

administered from Mark Masons' Hall, 86 St James's Street. 

This bulletin is emailed to all Rulers in the Provinces, Districts & Divisions and their Secretariats, as 

well as subscribers. 

Please share this content with your members by forwarding this email or let them know that it's 

available on the MMH website. 

If you don't currently receive this email directly but would like to subscribe please email 

communications@mmh.org.uk    

Progressive Orders Diary 

 

Below are some upcoming dates of events for our Grand teams in their respective Orders. 

You can find the calendar of the regular annual meetings of our Orders further down this newsletter. 

 
Saturday, 9 July - O.S.M. Installation of Wy.Bro. Julian Alan Nicholas Frost, P.A.G.D.C., as Provincial 

Grand Supreme Ruler for Somerset 
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Tuesday, 12 July - Mark Installation of W.Bro. James Dominic Harrison as Provincial Grand Master 

for Hertfordshire 

Saturday, 16 July - S.C. Installation of V.Dist.Comp. Jonathan Peter Wallis, P.G.Reg., as Provincial 

Grand Summus for Middlesex  

Saturday, 30 July - O.S.M. Supera Moras Conclave No. 49 Centenary, Province of East Lancashire 

The One Hundred and Fifty-fourth MBF Festival - Surrey 2022 

 

 
After a difficult few months for the Province of Surrey having lost their original venue to a higher 

authority commandeering the rooms available, it was a great pleasure to be back in Brighton, venue 

of the 2019 Sussex MBF Festival, to celebrate this, the Province of Surrey's 2022 Mark Benevolent 

Fund Festival. 

On arrival at the venue, guests were welcomed by the team of Provincial Stewards and other 

meeters and greeters who did a tremendous job of signing people in and handing out the welcome 

packs. 

For many, there was time to enjoy the sights that Brighton Seafront has to offer on a gloriously 

sunny afternoon. Morris Men were in full dance, ice-creams were melting faster than you could eat 

them, and the fearless seaside gulls were making the most of the walking buffet selection offered up 

by promenaders not paying close enough attention to their fish and chips. 

After a quick change in to dinner suits for Gentlemen and a stunning array of gowns for the Ladies, 

the drinks reception opened and teams led by the Rulers of the Mark and the Province of Surrey 

made their way around the guests welcoming them to the event and wishing them an enjoyable 

evening.  

A fine meal was enjoyed in the splendid dining hall before the toast and speeches. Among the 

speakers were R.W.Bro. Ian N. Clark, Provincial Grand Master for Surrey and 2022 Festival President, 

V.W.Bro. John Bell, P.G.M.O., President of the MBF, and R.W.Bro. Ryan Williams, P.G.J.W., Grand 

Secretary. 

Tributes were paid to the enormous efforts made by the Festivals fund-raising and support teams, 

not just limited to Mark Brethren but also their souses, partners and families who often get involved 

in the fund raising events and help out behind the scenes in the procurement and supply of festival 

related goodies. 



Thanks were also extended to the many other Masonic Orders which donated money towards the 

Festival, all of whom have been listed in the Festival Booklet which can be downloaded at the foot of 

this article. 

There were also tributes paid to the MBF Trustees who assess petitions for aid, and the Charity and 

Finance staff at Mark Masons' Hall who collate all the payments and attribute donations to calculate 

the various honorifics. 

The Grand Secretary then went through the figures and the total on screen gradually increased until 

it reached a sum just short of the million pound mark. However, some late calculations had found 

some monies previously unaccounted for and with these additions, the marvellous total of 

£1,002,022.00 was announced as the final total. 

This magnificent sum was greeted with great applause and the Provincial Grand Master was 

evidently quite taken aback when he addressed the audience and thank the many fundraisers and 

supporters for their efforts and, of course, those many, many, Masonic Brethren and their friends 

and families, who donated to the Festival. 

With a celebratory mood in the air, the Jersey Boys took to the stage and entertained everyone until 

late into the night before many head out for some cool sea air before retiring to bed. 

Next year's Festival takes place in Harrogate, hosted by the Mark Province of West Yorkshire. But 

before we look ahead, here are some snaps of a fantastic night for Surrey. 

To download a copy of the Festival Booklet Click Here 

 

 

https://markmasonshall.org/mbf-download/2022-surrey-festival-booklet/viewdocument


 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


